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< CAN OF WORMS
------- AN UPDATE

The BNA General Membership Meeting will be held on

Tuesday, March 15th,
in the Sanctuary of the Emmanuel Ev. Covenant Church (Fairhaven and
Browncroft) at 7:30 pm.

Our guest that night will be John Brennessel and Robert Walker from the NY State
Dept. of Transportation. They will discuss both the Can Project and how we get
from “here to there and back” during the construction period.

Refreshments will again be served by our Hospitality Committee before and after
the meeting.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Mar 14: BNA Food Co-op Order Meeting 7:00 pm at Emmanuel Covenant Church
Mar 15:  BNA General Meeting “"Can of Worms ---an update”, at Emmanuel Covenant Church, 7:30 pm.
Apr23: Rose Garden Spring Clean up at 9:30 am at the Rose Garden.

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Dear Neighbors,

It seems like so long ago but the memory lingers on of the very fine Holiday Buffet
held in December. Betty O'Brien, Margaret Richter, and their committe certainly
arranged a most enjoyable affair.

By the time we hold our meeting on the Can of Worms project on March 15th, work
on the project will have started. No doubt there will be many questions. Be sure to
come for a better understanding of how this project will affect the neighborhood
and the timetable for the various stages of construction. | hope to see you there.
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BEAUTIFICATION

-THE ROSE GARDEN

Spring is around the corner and with that in mind the
Beautification Committee has chosen Saturday morning
April 23rd for its spring clean up in the Browncroft Rose
Garden. Volunteers are encouraged to come at 9:30 am
with pruners, weeder, and cultivators. Loppers are also
useful. The roses will be unmounded, pruned and
fertilized. New volunteers are also needed and much
appreciated. If you are interested or have any questions
please call Cassy Petsos, 288-0955.

Please don‘t forget to mark down the date April 23!! Rain
date Saturday April 30th.
---Cassy Petsos, Beautification Committee

MAY 18th: BNA GENERAL MEETING

- ELECTION OF OFFICERS

Nominations are being accepted for the 1988-89 BNA
Officers. if you are interested in any of the 4 positions
(President, Vice-President, Treasurer, or Secretary), or wish
to ask any questions, please call any of the present Officers
listed below.

- GUEST SPEAKER

The City Historian, Ruth Rosenberg-Naparsteck, will
present a slide show entitled "The Growing Legacy:
Centennial Rochester Parks”. This should be a most
memorable presentation. So save the date and don't miss
this BNA event!

NEAD CRIME PREVENTION UPDATE

-11/01/87 - 11/30/87

Lanark Cresent: 1 Grand Larcency. Suspect stole purse,
money, charges and keys from open auto. Time: 5pm-
5:30pm. No suspect information.

-12/01/87-12/31/87
NONE

-01/01/88-01/31/88

Corwin Road: 1 Burglary. Suspect entered open
garage and stole snowblower. Time: 2:30pm-8:10pm. No
suspect information.

OFFICERS:
PRESIDENT Walter May
VICE-PRESIDENT John Wallace
TREASURER James Nicholson
SECRETARY Vacant

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS:
BEAUTIFICATION Cassy Petsos

BUDGET & FINANCE James Nicholson
CRIME PREVENTION Bob Genthner
HISTORICAL Shari Bloemendaal
HOSPITALITY Vacant
NEWSLETTER Bob Genthner
ZONING John Wallace
MEMBERSHIP Margaret Richter

Betty O'Brien

Newcastle Road: 1 Burglary. Suspet entered open
garage and stole snowblower. Time: 12pm-3pm. No
suspect information.

Windemere: 1 Burglary. Suspect entered open garage
and stole bike. Time: 5:30pm-5:30am. No suspect
information.

SCHOOL #46

Hello and Happy Valentine's Day from Room 207, Mrs.
Dickerson’s class! February has been a very busy month for
us. We have been working hard studying about Abraham
Lincoln, George Washington, Black Americans and
working on our Self-Esteem Project. On Friday, February
12th, we celebrated Red Day. It is part of our self esteem
grant project. Everyday during that week children wrote
compliments to their secret valentines. On Friday, at our
Red Smorgasbord Lunch, they found out who their secret
valentine was. A good time was had by all and the children
enjoyed giving and receiving compliments everyday.
-Mrs. Dickerson's Class Room 207

HELPING A BROWNCROFT FRIEND

A former Browncroft resident would like to rent a
house in this area for 4 to 6 weeks this summer. If you are
planning to be away on vacation or on business from the
last week in June through the first week in August and
would be interested in renting your home during that
time, please call Betty O'Brien at 654-9727.

POSTCARD TO THE EDITOR

Dear Mr. Genthner-
We thoroughly enjoyed your humor in the two “Letters
from the Editor” in the Browncroft Crier. The world would
be a far happier place if everyone could return criticism
with a smile and good nature like that!

Sincerely, Stephen Weber, Beresford Rd.

EDITOR: Thanks - | needed that!

BROWNCROFT CRIER WRAP UP

Suggestions on articles or items of interest can be
submitted to Bob Genthner at 195 Newcastle Road or to
EDITOR BROWNCROFT CRIER, P.O. Box 10127, Rochester,
New York 14610. The next BROWNCROFT CRIER dead line
is expected to be April 24th.

i

215 Corwin Road 482-8167 :
292 Newcastle Road 482-5992 .
28 Berwick Road 482-1084 !

i

175 Browncroft Blvd. 288-0955 !
28 Berwick Road 482-1084 '

195 Newcastle Road 482-2441 '
82 Quentin Road 288-6359 !

195 Newcastle Road 482-2441 :
292 Newcastle Road 482-5992 :
75 Quentin Road 288-0238 i

99 Windemere Road 654-9727 !



